
 

 

 

 

 

              
  
       
  
 
         
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LIONS CLUB DISTRICT 22W 

Weekly Update 

Monday, November 25, 2024 

Newsletter Link: 
District 22W November 2024 Newsletter  
Please send submissions for the district newsletter 
no later than one week before the last day of 
each month to Newsletter Editor PDG Barbara 
Brimigion, bbrimigion@gmail.com 
  
 

 
Notification Reminder: 
Club Secretary or President should advise CS 
Wendy Drum and Chaplain Mindy Coates of the 
death of any active Lion/Lioness in your club.  

In Remembrance: 
Sending condolences. Please keep the friends 
and family of Lion Kelly Hill from the New 
Windsor LC in your thoughts and prayers with 
her passing away on Monday, Nov. 18, 2024. 
Services are on Dec. 4 @ 11:00 am.  
https://memorial.elinefuneralhome.com/kelly-
hill/5514622/index.php  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.staufferfuneralhome.com/obituari
es/nancy-kefauver  
 
 
                                   
 
 
 

Notes on Weekly Updates: 
➢ Events listed are items that may not have been in 

the most recent or before the next newsletter. 
➢ Email updates to CS Wendy by Wednesday prior 

to distribution on Monday. 
➢ Email flyers .pdf and .jpeg to CS Wendy with a 

brief narrative.  
➢ Narratives and links will be retained until events 

have passed.  

District Contact: 
Wendy Drum 
Cabinet Secretary 
240-409-8635 
Cs22w2425@gmail.com 
 

Neal Roop 
Administrative Assistant 
410-596-7912 
nealroop@comcast.net  
 
 
 

“And we make our mark on the lives we touch, the communities we serve and the world we share.” 
FABRÍCIO OLIVEIRA INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT 2024-2025  

Our District Governor’s Schedule: 
11/28 – Happy Thanksgiving Day! 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dH-7R68lUNWBNO-ToMMlW_g4hc284ZtB/view?usp=sharing
https://memorial.elinefuneralhome.com/kelly-hill/5514622/index.php
https://memorial.elinefuneralhome.com/kelly-hill/5514622/index.php
mailto:Cs22w2425@gmail.com
mailto:nealroop@comcast.net
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VDG Service Challenge until January 11, 2025  
• Collect and deliver school supplies to a school your club 

believes is in need.  
• Children and teachers love to start the year with fresh 

crayons, glue sticks, etc. 
• Remember to report your service to FVDG Martin and SVDG 

Leon and on the Lions Portal. 

New Member Orientation - Mark your Calendar 
Newly Inducted Members or members that have been with us for a while but unable to attend an 
orientation, please plan to join and learn more about what it is to be a Lion and our organization. 
This orientation complements club orientations and does not replace individual or club specific 

orientations. 
Sunday, December 8 · 7:00 – 8:00pm 

Time zone: America/New_York 
Google Meet joining info 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/ees-xftc-aht 
Or dial: 9479-810-(US) +1 281  PIN: 106 039 618# 

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/ees-xftc-aht?pin=5935194058894 
 

Lions Portal YouTube Tutorial on entering Service Activities 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P9necUCw84E  

 

Announcing Online Registration for the 2025 District Convention 
Introducing online registration for the 2025 Multiple District Convention! Attention 

Lions, register for the 2025 convention online using the following link: 
 https://e-district.org/sites/md22/page-12.php 

 In addition to registering for the convention, you can order meals, sign up for the 
golf tournament, place an ad in the convention program and register as a vendor 

through the website. Past District Governors can also sign up for the PDG 
breakfast online! Payments can be made by credit card online or by mailing a check 

to Convention Treasurer, Wayne Cole. 
 

https://meet.google.com/ees-xftc-aht
https://tel.meet/ees-xftc-aht?pin=5935194058894
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P9necUCw84E
https://e-district.org/sites/md22/page-12.php
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Care and Share 

To our Lions family,  

Bob and I would like to thank everyone for your kind words and 
prayers regarding the recovery of our grandson Everett. Most of 
you know that he was run over while driving his motorcycle by a 
young woman who ran a red light at high speed on November 7. 
Everett, 19 years old, attends aeronautical college in Melbourne, 
Florida. He was placed on ventilator and immediately in surgery 
for a right thigh wound, shattered left arm, and small brain bleed. 
Fortunately, his spine was spared and the helmet he was wearing 
took the brunt of the trauma.  

I flew to Florida and was the first to arrive the morning of 
November 8. Our son Matthew (his dad) lives in Hawaii and 
arrived the evening of November 8th with his Mom landing late 
that night returning from vacation in the Dominican Republic.  

After several surgeries to his leg and arm, his brain bleed 
resolving, he was taken off the ventilator Sunday November 9th. 
It took until Monday, November 11, for Everett to show any 
resemblance of the Everett we knew.  

I am grateful to be able to say that Everett had several more 
surgeries and has just returned to his fraternity house and is 
working with physical therapy. He has a long road ahead and it 
seems that he should recover well enough to still pursue his 
dream of being a pilot and aeronautical engineer.  

The Surgical Intensive Care Unit staff at Holmes Regional Trauma 
Center was amazing and supported not only Ev, his girlfriend Amy 
and his family but all of the fraternity brothers that stayed with us 
in the Intensive Care waiting room 18-20 hours per day.  

We could not have held it together without our Lions family. I am 
home now and back at work. Please be patient, as I am so far 
behind on my Lions commitments. Plan is to catch up this 
weekend.  

With a grateful heart,  
Lion Nadja Muchow  
 

2024 LVRF Vision Fest 
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 It was a fun weekend. Here are just a few pics to share… 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

December 6 - The South Carroll Lioness Lions Club invites you to remember your loved ones. A lighted 

Memory Tree and Memorial Banner will be on display from December 6, 2024, until January 6, 2025, at the 

Christmas display at 1743 Deer Park Road, Finksburg, MD 21048. Click here: Memorial Tree and Banner SCLLC 

or see the flyer for details. 

 

December 7 – Join the Middletown and Myersville LC for a Country Breakfast. See flyer below for details.  

 

December 7 – Christmas Extravaganza hosted by the Thurmont Lions, Doug Favorite & Don Keeney on 

Dec. 7, 2024 benefiting the Mobile Screening Unit. Open house-style (come & go as you please) tour and 

dinner at their home from 4-8pm Cost is $25.00 per person. RSVP with a phone message at 301-271-0558 or 

email to doug.favorite@gmail.com no later than the Wednesday prior to the event! Click here:  Christmas 

Extravaganza 2024 or see flyer below for details.  

 

December 7 - Prepare for the holidays. Shop, Lunch and a Holiday Show may be the ticket to get you in the 

spirit. You are invited to join and travel by bus with the Taneytown Lions Club to Lancaster County’s Dutch 

Apple Dinner Theatre. Click Taneytown White Christmas Bus Trip  or see flyer below for more detail. 

 
December 7 – District 22-D Governor’s Ball, honoring District Governor Joan Bestpitch, and her Partner in 
Service, PDG John Burris. Event will be held at the Gold Room, Harrington Raceway and Casino in Harrington, 
DE. Reservations must be made no later than November 16, 2024. Please reference the flyer below for details  
 
December 8 – District 22W offers New Member Orientation with Google Meet. Please encourage your new 
members or those that have not had an orientation to join. This is to complement and not replace your club 
specific orientation.  
 
December 13 – 2nd Annual Multiple Lions Club Christmas Party from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at Friendly Farms 
in Upperco, MD.  Please RSVP by November 30th. See flyer below for details. 

“Thank You Lions for 

celebrating 103 years 
of MD-22, 100 years of 
Wilmer, and over 30 

years of partnership.” 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18t7WDM73mpcRd2eaBfjjDbX1ciN-r5sg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sF7VBzVTLWLevpINtaFUx8_HDtI0olYv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sF7VBzVTLWLevpINtaFUx8_HDtI0olYv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vClHfEfqRwfhD0dUT3lruOEqfq6lG3h3/view?usp=sharing
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December 13 – POSTPONED - 50th Anniversary Cash Bingo sponsored by the Harney Lions Club  
 

December 13 – Christmas Cookie Contest sponsored by the Thurmont LC. Please see flyer below for details.  
 

December 15 – Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser sponsored by Deer Park Lions Club. See flyer below.  
 

December 18 – The Middletown Lions Club is sponsoring a fun day to see “Joy to the World”, the newest 
holiday spectacular with singing and dancing, at the American Music Theatre in Lancaster, PA.  Please email 
Lion Nancy Keller-Bonde to make your reservation.  
 

January 4 – Christmas Extravaganza hosted by the Thurmont Lions, Doug Favorite & Don. Open house-

style (come & go as you please) tour and dinner at their home from 4-8pm Cost is $25.00 per person. RSVP with 

a phone message at 301-271-0558 or email to doug.favorite@gmail.com no later than the Wednesday prior to 

the event! Click here:  Christmas Extravaganza 2024 or see flyer below for details.  

 

January 18 – Cabin Fever Fundraiser sponsored by the Westminster Lions Club. Purchase tickets now.  

See flyer below or click here: Westminster LC Cabin Fever Fundraiser .  
 
Ongoing - If you love to start the day with a cup of great coffee or artisan tea, life just got better. Giving 
Bean Coffee and Tea purchases now support Westminster Lions Club with every sip! Just order from 
the web site and treat yourself to artfully crafted coffee and tea (and delicious cookies) shipped right to 
your home or office. Please visit them here and enjoy! 
https://www.givingbean.com/store/home.php?partner=f8b8a 
 
Ongoing - Hey, would you support Westminster Lions Club with your next pasta purchase? 
Westminster Lions Club is dedicated to serving our community, and we have partnered with Fun Pasta. 
Westminster Lions Club is running a Fun Pasta Fundraising- Shipped Direct to Home fundraiser and we 
need your help! Our group earns 35-40% of each order placed! And all monies will go back to our 
community for our various service projects. What you’ll be getting: In addition to supporting a wonderful 
cause, you'll enjoy unique, delicious pasta & gift items, all made right here in the USA! 
https://my.funpastafundraising.com/2024.../kathy-giroux/ 

Ongoing – Fresh Georgia Pecans are here.  Get yours now from the Middletown Lions Club. $11 / bag. 
See flyer below . Contact Lion Dale Drum for delivery, call / text 240-409-8637 or email 
dawedrum@comcast.net.  

Ongoing – FSK Lions Club Fundraiser with a purchase from Cedar Ridge Soaps. See flyer below for details 

or click https://cedarridgesoaps.com/ to order now.  
 

Ongoing through December 7 - Lion Vicki Hodges of the South Carroll Lioness Lions Club is hosting a 
Pampered Chef fundraiser. Orders can be placed online with this link:  
https://www.pamperedchef.com/party/vickihodges1003?redirect=shop-landing-page 
  

Ongoing – South Carroll Lioness Lions Club offers a Rada Cutlery Fundraiser. Please click SCLLC Rada 
Cutlery Fundraiser or see below for details. include this code and get $5 off shipping: SHIPDEAL 
 

Ongoing – Support the Hancock Lioness Lions Club with their fundraiser offering premium nuts and snack mixes 
from Terri Lynn.  Free shipping anywhere in the U.S.  if your order is $30 or more. Shop now by going to 
https://hancocklionesslions.terrilynn.com/ See flyer below for details. 
 

Ongoing – Taneytown Lions Club offers Gourmet nuts and chocolates. See flyer below.    

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sF7VBzVTLWLevpINtaFUx8_HDtI0olYv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17a-dgEr4Fqu2PepUcHJNHPrNWNRi7cgd/view?usp=sharing
https://www.givingbean.com/store/home.php?partner=f8b8a
https://my.funpastafundraising.com/2024-fall-westminster-lions-club/kathy-giroux/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2f9CVl4un4TnL9HuvPHHjUldsvp88Z9f5fQMuTDVT_rEgqSWknF1FhTAQ_aem_EwaGupw4UXSKS07hAPkGEQ
mailto:dawedrum@comcast.net
https://cedarridgesoaps.com/
https://www.pamperedchef.com/party/vickihodges1003?redirect=shop-landing-page
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G1FMp6RxBKEXT3vERrfVL7cDvBzPWu67/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G1FMp6RxBKEXT3vERrfVL7cDvBzPWu67/view?usp=sharing
https://hancocklionesslions.terrilynn.com/
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The Taneytown Lions Club will be selling Fruit  
Sat., Dec. 7th & 14th from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
and Sun., Dec 8th & 15th from 10:00 – 4:00 p.m.  

at the Taneytown Shopping Center. 

The Taneytown Lions Club will be placing 
wreaths at Grace United Methodist Church at 

noon on Dec. 14th. Volunteers are appreciated. 
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December 18 - Tickets are still available for 
this American Music Theatre event. If 
interested, please contact Middletown Lion 
Nancy Keller-Bonde by email at 
nancykp51@gmail.com. 

 


